
 

 

ProPEL US 31 South December Community 
Office Hours 
The US 31 South study team will be in Peru, Kokomo and Tipton. 
  

  

ProPEL US 31 South study team members will be in Peru, Kokomo and Tipton in 
December hosting Community Office Hours. 

Community Office Hours offer an opportunity for informal, one-on-one conversations 
with our study team to ask questions, provide your input, and get regular project 
updates. Members of the community are invited to stop by anytime; there is no 
formal presentation. 

The US 31 South study area extends from 276th Street (Hamilton County) to just 
south of the Eel River (Miami County). 

Wednesday, December 6 

11 a.m. - 1 p.m. 
Pipe Creek Mercantile 
2980 W. 400 S.  
Peru, IN 46970 

2 - 4 p.m. 
Kokomo-Howard County Public Library 
220 N. Union St. 
Kokomo, IN 46901 

Tuesday, December 12 

1 - 3 p.m. 
Tipton County Historical Society 
323 W. South St. 
Tipton, IN 46072 

 


